
 

 
 

From: Robert Chandler [mailto:robert.chandler@live.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, June 29, 2016 10:22 AM 

To: Bart Griepentrog 

Cc: ebaurecht@whdlaw.com 
Subject: 6416 W. National Ave. Appeal 

Importance: High 

 

Good morning Bart, 
 
Midwest Commercial Funding, LLC would like to appeal the decision of the Planning 
Commission, from the June 22nd, 2016 meeting, to the Common Council.  
 
As the new owner of the property, we would like the opportunity to renovate the property. 
 
Thank you for your consideration, 
 
Best, 
 
Robert T. Chandler 
Managing Member 
rchandler@midwestcommercialfunding.com 
Cell: (414)-731-1151 
Office: (262)-835-4401 x102 
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